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48' EMPTY DROP CHARGE IN ATLANTA 
 
Effective Monday, July 30, Pacer Stacktrain will implement a $75 drop 
charge on all EMPTY 48' containers terminated at our Atlanta, GA facilities.  
This charge will not apply on containers that are reloaded in Atlanta with an 
outbound load. 
 
This charge will be billed on a separate invoice and will be in addition to all 
other applicable charges.  The invoice will be sent to the IMC that originated 
the inbound load on a weekly basis. 
 
If you have any questions regarding this message please contact your local 
Sales or Customer Support representative. 
 


